## Dear participants of Ukraine Nation Cup 2016!

We are pleased that You take part in our international Tournament.

## Attention!

Organizing Committee is composing the list of participants for booking hotel rooms and etc. We remind you to **send us first and last names of your delegation's members** as soon as possible **by 1 of April 2015**. It will help to avoid troubles with accommodation.

Political situation with protests in Kiev calmed down, the capital is functioning like usual and is ready to welcome guests and tourists any time.

We are sincerely waiting for an answer.

With best regards
Organizing Committee of Ukraine Nation Cup 2016